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Voting by Mail increases voter turnout, and has been proven safe. There is NO 

reason to go back to in person voting on a single date. When you can fill in your 

ballot at home, you can take your time and make sure you will be able to submit it 

and not miss voting due to unforseen issues(illenss, accident, weather, working 

shifts, etc). WHY change a system that is working? 
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